
 

Cell Phone Use Policy 
 

Many people visit the library expecting to find a quiet place to read or study.  Although the 
Ventress Memorial Library does not encourage the use of cell phones in the building, we do 
understand that there are times when it may be necessary.  Therefore, the use of cell phones is 
tolerated within reason. Cell phone ringer should be set on vibrate before entering the building. 
We ask that you be considerate and respectful of others by placing and receiving these calls in 
the library foyer.  Patrons violating the policy will be asked by library staff to move to the foyer. 
 
Personal "smart phones" are allowed in the main library for all purposes except for making calls. 
Earphones must be used so as not to disturb other patrons.  
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